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 30 days, is a more than adequate waiting period, in reality, 7 days is a stretch, i 

believe the theory in waiting, has gotten out of hand, and there is no rationale reason, 

for the large increase, in permit fees, things have to increase, as time cost money, 

but 10-25% should be more than adequate, to cover additional cost, government is 

there to facilitate peoples needs, it not about being profitable, best case, break even 


